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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, congratulations
to the people of Uzbekistan as you celebrate 26 years of independence. We
also congratulate President Shavkat Mirziyoyev on his first year as
President.

Over the past 26 years, the United States and Uzbekistan have partnered on
issues such as promoting regional stability, security, and prosperity. This
partnership has grown stronger each year, and we look forward to even closer
cooperation in the future. The United States continues to affirm our support
for Uzbekistan's independence, sovereignty, and territorial integrity.

We send our best wishes to the people of Uzbekistan on this special day.
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